[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear LRP Participant,

This brief, anonymous survey is being sent to the LRP participants whose awards are scheduled to end by June, 2020.

Because we are always looking for ways to improve our program, we would like your feedback regarding why you decided not to submit a Renewal Award application this past month (November, 2019) for awards to begin in July, 2020.  Reading the instructions and completing the survey should take approximately 4 minutes of your time.  Information from the survey will be used to guide program improvements and to support future program goals.   
 
Click to go to the survey: [Link]

Your participation in this study is voluntary and your responses will be secure to the extent permitted by law.  Any decision you make regarding completing the survey will not affect your current or future eligibility to participate in the LRP.  
 
If you have questions about the survey, you can reply to this email and I will get it.
 
Thank you in advance for taking the time to participate in the study.  We request that you complete the survey by XXXX, 2020.
 
Regards,
 
Jill Mattia, PhD
Scientific Program Evaluation Specialist
OD/OER/DBRW/DLR
National Institutes of Health

